
 
 

 

August 11, 2020 

 

From the Office of John Suchy 

Director, DCP Liquor Control 

 

For Immediate Release 

Wholesalers in Connecticut have been approved to delivery alcoholic liquor 

product to their retail customers through Friday, September 4, 2020 for product 

which is ordered in August 2020. 

This approval is for an extension of delivery only. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Extension of Delivery is APPROVED for ALL 
wholesalers in Connecticut through Friday, 
09/04/2020.           John Suchy




